
 

 

‘Lot line’ replacement trees in the Briar Cove development. 

A ‘lot line’ tree is maintained by the Briar Cove Homeowners Association (HOA) and its Board.   

These trees are located in the lawn area, in between homes, along the lines where the lots meet.   

If a ‘lot line’ tree is determined to be no longer viable, the HOA will schedule the cutting and 

replacement.  Please inform Peter Bylen if you have a tree to be reviewed. 

Homeowners will agree together regarding the replacement of ‘lot line’ trees. 

 This list is the replacement trees for this area only.  These trees will not be planted in other areas. 
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Elm 

 

 

 

 


